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MUCH WOOLTON CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL 
    MATHS NEWSLETTER-SUMMER TERM	

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
Do you want to know how to code?

In partnership with Barclays, there will be two Parent Workshops held next term where you can learn how to ‘code.’
On Monday 22nd June and Tuesday 26th June (PLEASE NOTE CHANGE OF DATE), all the children in KS2 will learn how to code.
Don’t get left behind. Keep up with what the children are learning. 
These workshops will be held at 3:45 in the school hall on both of the days.
Look out for the sign-up letter after our half term.
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Competition Winner:

Well done to Isabella B (Y2)
who won our last competition. Please see our website page for her winning entry, along with some of the other fantastic entries.
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Maths Ambassadors Competition:
Our ‘Maths at Much Woolton’ area will be launched during Maths Week (18th-22nd June) and our ambassadors need your help.
We would like you to design a logo which will be used to make banners for the outdoor maths area. 
Your design should be A4 and 2D and include the words:
‘Maths at Much Woolton’ and be big, bright and colourful.
CLOSING DATE: MONDAY 4TH JUNE
Our Maths Ambassadors also want to use the winning logo to be printed on ‘Much Woolton Maths Mugs’ to be given as future competition prizes. What an honour it would be for your winning logo to make it to the home of other families from our school.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Have fun getting creative.                                                                             [image: ]

 
Coming Soon…
Maths Week 
(18th -22nd   June) 
We are looking for parents/ grandparents to come into school to talk about how they use maths in their job. 
Please see separate letter.[image: ] 








Liverpool Counts Quality Mark
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Please continue to look at our Maths at Much Woolton website page where you can see what we have been ‘chatting’ about and also see how our teachers have used maths outside of the classroom!
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